
Safety Committee Meeting 

February 21, 2024 

 

Attendees:  Greg Innocent-Administration Manager 

  Alan Creason-Co-chairman safety committee 

  Bernard Griffin-Co-chairman safety committee 

 

There were a few items up for discussion on the agenda: 

 

1) The runner rugs in the cafeteria were an area of concern. Upon inspection, there were a 

couple of corners sticking up that could cause someone to stumble. Since our meeting, I 

have already seen American working on this issue. 

    

2) The other main problem we wanted to discuss was stocking the hand sanitizer 

stations.  We have the alcohol based wet wipes dispersed throughout the sales floor and 

they can be used for both work stations and our hands. 

 


